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Week Ending 1-21-24 

 
INCIDENTS: 
 
1-15-24 
 
At 1032hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0054 for a reported disabled 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1215hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0055 to assist another agency at a 
residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1405hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0056 for a welfare check at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1729hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0057 for a report of lost property at 
a business just off W. Jackson St. 
 
At 2154hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0058 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 2243hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0059 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2327hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0060 to assist with a vehicle 
lockout at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
1-16-24 
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At 1205hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0063 for a report of a missing 
person at a business on S. Washington St.  Individual was found shortly thereafter. 
 
At 1922hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0064 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
1-17-24 
 
At 0243hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0065 to assist a citizen at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1122hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0066 to assist with a vehicle 
lockout at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2014hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0068 for a reported disturbance at 
a residence on N. School St. 
 
1-18-24 
 
At 1155hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0069 to assist another agency at a 
residence on Maxwell Ave. 
 
At 1218hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0070 for a welfare check of a 
resident on N School St. 
 
At 1347hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0071 for a 911 hang up call from a 
residence on N. School St. 
 
At 1805hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0072 to assist with a vehicle 
lockout at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1825hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0073 to assist with a vehicle 
lockout at a business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 2046hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0074 for a reported injured animal 
in the roadway on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 2211hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0075 for a report of theft from a 
business on SR 39 west village limits.  Arrested was Felix Rene Perez Rodriguez, age 
36, of Akron for theft. 
 
1-19-24 
 
At 1142hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0076 for a reported disturbance at 
a residence on Brambly Hedge Drive. 
 



   

 

   

 

At 1401hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0077 to assist another agency at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1716hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0078 for a reported disturbance at 
a residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1743hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0080 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2044hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0081 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
1-20-24 
 
At 1825hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0082 to assist with a disabled 
vehicle near a business on N. Washington St. 
 
At 2018hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0083 for an injured animal in the 
roadway on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 2033hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0084 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2148hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0085 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S Washington St. 
 
1-21-24 
 
At 0117hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0086 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S Washington St 
 
At 0117hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0088 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S Washington St 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
At 1827hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0067 for a reported hit-skip crash 
on S. Washington St. 


